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Congratulations 

WYRALLAH ROAD PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 
 
 
 

              

Term 4, Week 6                                                                                                  Monday, 15th November, 2010 
 

Calendar:                 
Monday, 22nd Nov INTENSIVE SWIMMING BEGINS 
Wednesday, 24th Nov FINAL P&C Meeting – 7.30pm 
Thursday, 2nd Dec  LHS C.A. Enrichment Day – Year 5 
Friday, 3rd Dec  INTENSIVE SWIMMING FINISHES 
Tuesday, 7th Dec  P&C Christmas Party –Workers Golf Club, Chinese Restaurant - 7pm 
Thursday, 9th Dec  Year 6 Farewell SCU 
Friday, 10th Dec  Student Reports issued 
Monday, 13th Dec  K-1 Annual Presentation Morning – 11.30am  
Tuesday, 14th Dec  Presentation Evening (at a venue to be decided) 
Wednesday, 15th Dec PARTY DAY – Last day of the school year  
 

 

SCHOOL HALL:   
At this stage, we still do not have possession of our new school hall.  A few minor adjustments 
need to be made before it complies to standard and then it will be ours! 
 
LEARN TO SWIM:   
This extremely important activity begins next week for 2 weeks. 
 
STUDENT REPORTS:   
Reports are scheduled to be distributed at the end of week 9 – Friday, 10th December, 2010. 

                       Barry Burgess 
 
 

 
BANNER ACHIEVERS   

     Nadia, Kira-Jade, Caitlin, Ashley, 
     Nathan, Emily, Jessica  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

  
WIN BIN WINNERS:   
$3 Tamsyn (KD), Brianne (2W), Ethan (4A), Nicole (5/6R) 
$2 Lily (KD), Aidan (1C), Liam (3S), Anna (5/6M) 
$1 Kazia (KP), Phoebe (K/1J), Xanda (KD), Olivia (2N), Alivia (1B), Zarlia (2N), Max (4A),  

Tayla (4A), Jude (4H), Fynn (5/6G), Janine (5/6R), Ella (5/6G) 
 
 

GENERAL SCHOOL RULES 
 

• Sensible is Safe 
• Fair is Fun 
• Manners Matter 
• Property is Personal 

 

Treat others as you would 

like to be treated yourself. 

TAYLOR’S TEASER   What three letters can be placed in the blanks to make four different words?
     ____tance, ___lodge,   ___may, ___cover 
 
LAST WEEK’S WINNER:   Cassie  
LAST WEEK’S ANSWER: HALF (all the others form a word when read backwards) 



 
CANTEEN NEWS:     Norco Milk Caps – save 25 of these specially marked caps and receive a free fruit tube.  
  

 
 

 
 
STUDENT BANKING 

Banking is once again on this Friday.  Keep the deposits coming in – it is great to 
see.  If you did not receive all your tokens in the previous weeks, don’t worry, I have 
recorded all the deposits made on a separate sheet, so your child will not miss out 
on the rewards that they are saving for.  If you haven’t already advised me as to 
what reward your child is saving for and they want to save for the backpack or the 
money box, could you please advise what money box they would like. 
Congratulations to all those students who have received their bronze, silver and gold   
certificates.  This means you are saving really well.  If you would like to swap your ten silver tokens 
for a gold token, just send in the silver tokens with the banking and we will send home one gold 
token.   
Friday, 10th December will be the final banking for this year. 
 

 

Banking Roster 
     19th November – Corinne Milgate & Narelle Passlow       26th November – Jess Pagotto & Narelle Passlow 

 
 

P&C NEWS: 

Final P&C  meeting -  Wednesday 24th November 7.30pm in the staffroom, beginning with guest 

speaker David Willis ‘For Our Future’ …….You may have heard in the media recently about the 
review in education to be carried out in the near future. This is a rare opportunity to have a say on 
the way federal funding is distributed to schools. David will be presenting facts and information on 
how we – individually and as a committee- can make a difference. Did you know under the 
current system each student in the private system receives $3 - $5 000 on average more than our 
own children in the public system…sound fair? Two thirds of all students attend public schools yet 
receive only one third of the funding…sound fair? Come along and see what can be done to get 
a fairer funding formula for our children.  
You are welcome to come for the presentation and then leave before the meeting begins or stay 
on and hear what’s going on at WRPS, particularly discussions around the construction of an 
outdoor multipurpose sports surface, our proposed project for spending by the P&C. 
Hope to see you there……..  
  
Our final fundraising event for the year will be the Christmas Raffle.  There will be more details in 
the newsletter over the next few weeks. 

Michelle Simpson, P&C President, 66290383 

 
FREE GYMNASTICS CLASS:  North Coast Academy of Gymnastics is holding a free come and play 
day for all school age children on Saturday, 20th November from 2-4 pm.  Activities include Tumble 
& Trampoline, Cheerleading, Acrobatics, Aerobics, Rhythmic and much more.  Classes to suit all 
ages and abilities.  Please phone 6622 3100 to book a place.   
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
   
 

TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY          FRIDAY        MONDAY 

Lalita Nicolia 
Vicki Roberts 

Dianne Lawrence 

Sally Towner 
Greg Hjelmstrom 

Emma Fox 

Steph Gregory 
Joanne Lancaster 

Jodie Davis 

Amanda Franey 
Carolyn Lindwall 

Leisa Blok 

Helen Doman 
HELP PLEASE 


